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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the Catering Branch of the Royal Navy will be coming to the Home 
Economics Department at Queen Margaret Academy. This will take place on Thursday 24th October 
between 12.20pm and 2.40pm where they will deliver a presentation and a Ready, Steady, Cook 
session, making a main course and dessert. As your child has chosen HE in S3 they have been selected 
to take part in this exciting opportunity. 
 
This will take place in the HE Department at QMA and will run over lunchtime and the double period of 
5 & 6 (when your child is normally in HE anyway). To ensure that pupils get their lunch beforehand they 
will be out of their period 4 class (11.30am-12.20pm) which will be used as their lunchtime on this day. 
Then when the normal lunch bell rings at 12.20pm, they will head to HE where they will remain for the 
rest of the day. 
 
The canteen will be open on this day for snacks such as sandwiches, paninis etc but please note that 
no hot food will be available. They can either use the canteen or bring a packed lunch but they should 
not leave the school building during their lunchtime (11.30am-12.20pm) on this day. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this exciting opportunity, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

C Dewar 
Principal Teacher of Physical Education and Home Economics 
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